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We would like to invite the parents/carers of our new children to a 
welcome meeting at St Andrew’s CE Primary School. 

Wednesday 8th May 5pm 
You will have an opportunity to visit the EYFS 
classrooms, meet some of the staff, find out more 
about school life and ask any questions you may 
have. 
We are delighted to welcome you to the 
St Andrew’s Family and look forward to seeing you soon. 


